
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

The Florida Distance Learning Association 
(FDLA) is excited to announce the  

 

FDLA Fall Conference 2011: 

Distance learning- 
Best Practices And BeyonD  

Hosted by Nova Southeastern University 
 

 

Friday, September 23- Saturday, September 24, 2011 
Nova Southeastern University 

Orlando, Florida 
  

 

For more info, visit: 

www.fdla.com 


